
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
66 Prospect Street 

Ridgefield, CT 06877 
Tel:  203 431-2786 

E-mail: zba@ridgefieldct.org 
 

 
File:  leg23-0109-vacancy 
To the Ridgefield Press:  please publish TWICE – December 29, 2022 and January 5, 2023 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a vacancy exists on the Board of Appeals on Zoning of Ridgefield for 
a full member to replace Carson Fincham who has resigned.  The Board will interview any 
interested Republican voters of the Town of Ridgefield at its regular meeting on Monday, 
January 9, 2023 beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the Public Meeting Room of the Town Hall Annex, 66 
Prospect Street. Anyone interested in the position may contact the ZBA office at 203-431-2786. 
 
Submitted this 29th day of December, 2022. 
Kelly Ryan 
Administrator 
 
 

 


